
WELCOME BACK 
from Utah Middle Level 

Association
            Save the Date for the 

2018 UMLA Conference
“Navigating the Middle Years”

March 3, 2018 at Matheson Jr. High in Magna
Registration information found at http://utahmla.org/

UMLA is going digital!
Instead of a newsletter, Like and Follow UtahMLA on 

Facebook, Instagram & Twitter!
When we get to 200 likes on Facebook, we will give away an Amazon giftcard!


